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The Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council
La Crosse City Council

C/O — City Clerk's Office

400 La Crosse St.

La Crosse, WI 54601

Re:  Request for Permission to Apply for a Combination “Class B Beer &
Jordan Meltzer, Member of Trinity Holdings, LLC

To The Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council:

Please accept this letter as my request for permission to apply for a combination “Class B” beer
and liquor license on behalf of Trinity Holdings, LLC (“Trinity Holdings”). Trinity Holdings is a for-
profit limited liability company which will do business as a tavern. Though primarily an establishment
that will serve alcoholic beverages to customers, Trinity Holdings will also provide a limited food
menu as well as provide several options of entertainment (such as live music, televised sporting events,
karaoke, and arcade type games).

Please note that Trinity Holdings, LLC is the legal name of the organization. The name of the
tavern, hence its d/b/a, has not yet been determined, but will be finalized prior to the opening of the
business.

The tavern will be located at 424 Copeland Avenue, La Crosse, WI, 54603.

At this time, the organization plans to hirc only 1-2 employees at the time of the opening.

The organization has alrecady submitted the required Article of Organization and the State of
Wisconsin accepted such filing on January 21, 2014 as evidenced by assigning Trinity Holding LLC
entity [D # T061754.

The organization has obtained Federal [D# 46-4534489.

The organization has obtained Wisconsin Sales Tax Account # 456-1028283668-02.

The organization is aware that upon the approval of permission to apply for the license
indicated above, such application must be filed within 60 days after the approval is granted. In addition,
the organization is aware that such license must be activated within 90 after the license has been
granted.

On behalf of Trinity Holdings, I would like to thank the Council for its consideration in this
matter.

Sincerely,
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Jordan G. Meltzer, Member Date

Trinity Holdings, LL.C
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